
Meeting Notes May 7, 2022 
 
26 in attendance! 3 new members! 
 
Karen's report shows >$5500 in the club kitty. 
 
39 cars registered for Great Scot to date, and more coming. 
 
50/50 - $35 won by recent new member Jak Crossley and he graciously gave it back to add to the 
club kitty! 
 
Larry Diaz has tried a glass cleaner called Castle’s (comes in an aerosol can) and highly 
recommends it. 
 
Noggin and Natter proposed for the Hare and Hound in Landrum on May 19. 
 
Roy learned that there was such a thing as the TR-5! 
 
The club still needs a Secretary! 
 


